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Jesus said: “Love one another as I have loved you.” 
At St Thomas More our Mission is to love and to become the wonderful person God created us to be. 

  

 

 

As you will be aware from Wednesday 6th January 2021, School is closed until further notice for all 

children, except those who are vulnerable (ie, have an EHCP or social worker) and those whose 

parents/carers are Critical Workers.  The government guidance during lockdown says that the 

children of parents and carers who are critical workers may be eligible for a school place. However, 

this does not mean that all places should be taken up and it does not mean that there is an 

entitlement – the guidance says that critical worker parents and carers should keep their children 

at home if they can, out of the transmission chain.  

We would like to thank you for your patience and understanding through this difficult time. We 

hope that you are all keeping well, it has been lovely to hear how the children are getting on at 

home. Please keep in touch with us! 

Please help everyone by adhering to the social distancing rules set by the government and keep 

yourselves and your family safe. 

Testing those who are symptomatic of Covid19 is a key strategy in managing and reducing the 

spread of the virus.  

Detailed below is the government guidance on what the symptoms are of Covid19:  

 a high temperature – this means you feel hot to touch on your chest or back (you do not need 
to measure your temperature) 

 a new, continuous cough – this means coughing a lot for more than an hour, or 3 or more 
coughing episodes in 24 hours (if you usually have a cough, it may be worse than usual) 

 a loss or change to your sense of smell or taste – this means you've noticed you cannot smell 
or taste anything, or things smell or taste different to normal 
 

In line with DFE guidance, anyone who is symptomatic we are asking that they are tested. Please 

note the period of isolation for the person with symptoms is 10 days from the start of symptoms, a 

household member would need to isolate for 10 days. Day 1 is the day after symptoms or the day 

after a positive test if no symptoms. 
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WHOLE SCHOOL INFORMATION 

 

Here is a reminder of the key protective measures we are asking you to follow. 

(Please do not be offended if school staff remind you regarding the below, it is 

about working together to help stop the spread of the virus). 

Here is a reminder of the key protective measures we are asking you to follow. 

(Please do not be offended if school staff remind you regarding the below, it’s 

about working together to help stop the spread of the virus) 

 Please keep 2m apart from anyone not in your household- this helps 

to limit the spread of the virus. There are 2m markings throughout 

the school site to support this. 

 Please wear a face mask/covering on school site unless you are 

exempt.  

 Please keep your child/children with you at all times- this supports 

the protective bubble we have in place in school. 

 Although we love to chat to our families, in order to keep lines 

moving, please phone/email or send a note into school with any 

messages, for staff. 

 Only 1 parent/carer per family to come on school site at drop off/pick up 

times- this helps to keep the number of people on school site at any one 

time to a minimum.  

 

GROWTH MINDSET AWARD WINNER! 

 

Last week’s winner is Luna in Year 2 

for: 
Your perseverance with your learning. 

You have been trying really hard to stay 
determined and keep trying when things 
get tough instead of giving up! You have 

blown me away with your excellent 
attitude to learning and it has been 
wonderful to see you independently 

problem solve and overcome obstacles! 
Well done! 

 

 

Half Term 

 

School will break up for Half Term on Friday 12th February. 

School will reopen to all critical worker/vulnerable 

children who have already been allocated places on 

Tuesday 23rd February. 

 

We hope you have a peaceful and relaxing well deserved 

break! 

Parents/Carers, can we ask that you keep us informed 

over the half term period via enquiries@st-

thomasmore.sheffield.sch.uk regarding any 

children/household members who are symptomatic and 

require a Covid19 test. Even though we are not in school, 

we still require this information. 

Thank you for your support with this. 

Sponsorship 

Money Raised 

 
Our children and families have 

raised a huge £1040 for the 

Friends Association from our 

Fundraising Day in November 

  

If anyone has any sponsorship 

money you can still hand it in 

to the school office. 

Thank you for your continued 

support! 
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CELEBRATION FRIDAY WINNERS 

Friday 5th February 

F2 

Piper 

For 

Coming in with a lovely smile every morning this week and for 

showing us your super writing in RWInc. Well done Piper 🙂 

Benjamin 

Trying really hard with all of your home learning and for fantastic 
listening during your 1:1 zooms with Miss Ryan and Miss Carder. 

Keep it up Benjamin 🙂 
 

Y1 

Daisy 

For 

Some wonderful home learning this week – we especially enjoyed 
your lovely, neat writing! You did really well with your time 
adverbials too. 

Woody 
Working very hard with your home learning! It was great to see 
pictures of you trying to bake bread and thinking carefully about the 
equipment and utensils you needed to use! 

Y2 

Zach 

For 

For your amazing independent work in maths! You have blown me 
away with your brilliant determination and knowledge with fractions 
and I am so proud of you for completing it all on your own! Well 
done Zach! 
 

Milly 

For your outstanding narrative writing! Your sentences have been 
written so carefully and composed so perfectly, it gave me goose-
bumps! I love that you have put your own voice and flare into your 
writing, you are true author! Keep up the good work! 
 

Y3 

Eve 

For 

Your fantastic report this week on Earthquakes. Your newspaper 
report about the 1906 Earthquake in San Francisco was both factual 
and entertaining to read. Well done, Eve! 

Masi 
Your great work about Alexander Fleming this week in our history 
lesson. You used great factual information in your report about his 
life and work. Well done! 

Y4 

Lucas 

For 

Using a wide range of skills in your Big Write this week. I am really 
impressed with your newspaper report! Well done Lucas.  

Dantaye 
Your amazing attitude and progress in fractions this week has been 
fabulous. I was so impressed with how quickly you were answering 
questions. Well done Dantaye! 

Y5 

Joshua 

For 

Consistently completing all your home learning to a high standard and 
for persevering when tasks have been tricky! Well done Joshua 

Carly 
Amazing determination to complete all home learning independently 
and to a high standard, well done Carly! 

Y6 

Abby 

For 

Always being prepared, focussed and determined in your lessons – 
well done persevering through virtual learning! Keep it up! 

Maisie 
Explaining how humans changed when they began farming in the 
Neolithic era and asking historically valid questions! Keep it up! 

WHOLE SCHOOL INFORMATION 



 
 

 

 

 

 

  

Breakfast Packs 

 

If anybody would like an extra breakfast pack, there are plenty in the school office if you 

would like to pop in and collect one. If you are isolating/shielding and you would like one, 

please give us a call/email and we will arrange for this to be dropped off at to your house. 

WHOLE SCHOOL INFORMATION 

Book Exchange at School 

Thank you so much to those families who have donated books; as you can see we have a really 

wide variety for all age groups! We of course will always take further donations so please keep 

bringing them in so we can replenish the stock! 

The book trolley will be outside the school office from Monday 25th January for children to 

choose a book to read. Please ensure once you have read the book, you bring it back so someone 

else can enjoy it. The book exchange is available for all children, whether accessing provision in 

school or learning at home.  

For children who are in school, they can access the reading trolley every morning before school. 

For children at home, they can access it between 10am-2pm daily. In both instances, please 

ensure social distancing is maintained. 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 
WHOLE SCHOOL INFORMATION 

The Sheffield Children's University Home Learning Challenges for the February half term are 

now available!  

The below contains 5 fun, home learning activities, crafts and games for families to enjoy, and 

collect CU credits for taking part too!  

 With the libraries closed, it’s difficult for families to get a Sheffield CU Passport to Learning at the 

moment. Families can now order these online from them directly: 

https://bit.ly/SCUOrderPassporttoLearning.  

These Passports will cost £4.50 (incl. postage). Due to restricted access to their offices at the 

moment, there is likely to be a delay in postage but they aim to send them out as soon as 

possible. 
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